Lynne Turner (Secretary to the Board)

From: Andrew Levin <andrew@bassrealestategroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 11:59 AM
To: CookCounty Board (Secretary to the Board)

My comments to the Just Housing Ordinance are as follows-

The amount of time to appeal and discuss is too long and will keeps affordable units vacant.
The landlord community needs to be involved with the rules preparation.

The landlord public needs more time to be educated on how to comply with the ordinance.

Andrew Levin
Bass Management, Inc.

Albany Park Community Center- Board Member
Rogers Park Builders Group- Director
Special Service Area #60- Volunteer Commission Member & Former Chair

(773) 255-7000 Phone/Cell
Email: Andrew@bassrealestategroup.com

See me on online at NBC5 News- NBC5 NEWS
See me in DNAinfo- After School Matter's Bike Rack Project



